
 

 
 
 

 May 19, 2021 
 

Hello Everyone; 
Our last shoot hosted by Rick Harkless was a bit windy! Normal conditions at 
Centerburg Conservation Club Range. I think 17 shooters joined in the fun. Sis 
provided lunch, thanks to all for their club support! 
 
Our next shoot is on Saturday May 28th.  To be hosted by Ken Netting, a founding 
club member, it’s sure to be a great time. It’s a grocery shoot and a great way to start 
off your Memorial Day Weekend.  
 
Hope to see you, if you can’t make it, have a great Holiday.   
 
The NMLRA has the Spring National Shoot June 11th- 19th  
Then on the 25th and 26th we have our Founder’s Day weekend shoot. 
 
That’s All Folks! 
 
Mark Hazel 

 
 

 
 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


